
February 1, 2022  
  
 
Dear KHCS Parents,   
  
  
Our theme for this year at KHCS has been gratitude, and we are so grateful to the Lord for his protection 
and guidance in another unusual school year! It is our privilege to assist you and your children as they 
learn and develop, and it has been a joy to see them grow in leadership, academic scholarship, and 
discipleship. Your strong support has been such a blessing and encouragement to our teachers and 
administration. Our partnership with each other has been enhanced by our increased communication 
concerning academics and health, and most importantly as we pray for each other.   
  
Currently, we are preparing for the next school year which we pray will be a healthy and less 
complicated school year! Whether this is your first year or twenty-first year as a KHCS parent, you play a 
vital role in our mission, and we want to continue to grow our relationship with you. This letter is 
to remind you of how reenrollment works for the upcoming school year.   
  
Continuous Enrollment   
Automatic reenrollment provides our school families with streamlined service and allows us to plan class 
sizes and staffing as efficiently as possible. For your convenience, every current KHCS student in grades 
K4-11 will automatically have a seat reserved for them for the following school year. There is no need to 
fill out reenrollment paperwork or additional forms. (Students on disciplinary or academic probation will 
be allowed to reenroll after the end of the school year only upon administrative approval.) A non-
refundable Commitment Fee of $350 per child with a maximum of $500 per family will be drafted on 
Thursday, March 31 from your current FACTS tuition account.  
 
If you do not intend to return to KHCS for the 22-23 school year, please contact the school office for an 
Opt-Out form. Fill out the Opt-Out form and return it to the school office by Tuesday, March 1 to avoid 
re-enrollment fees.  

2022-2023 Tuition Pricing  
TUITION  TOTAL  10 Monthly Payments  

(July-April)  
K4 (Full day)  $8,000  $800  
K5 (Full day)  $9,600  $960  
Grades 1–5  $10,000  $1,000  
Grades 6–8   $11,500  $1,150  
Grades 9–12  $13,100  $1,310  
Note: 

• We are transitioning to a 10-month payment plan this year. 
• We are offering a referral discount. Contact the admissions or business office for details. 

Additional pricing options are available on our website at https://khcs.org/tuition-fees/.   
 
Thank you for being part of the Killian Hill family. We are eager to see how God will work in and through 
KHCS next year.    
  
Stay encouraged,   
Mark Cronemeyer, EdD  
Minister of Education/Head of School  


